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MR Adrian OHagan
132 Harbord RD
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2025/0725 - 380 Pittwater Road NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

I feel this initiative will provide a much needed boost for what is a bit of a dead corner in the
community. We can see the hugely positive impact similar businesses have had on Brookvale
and would love to bring a similar spirit to North Manly. Talking to neighbours I believe the local
community will really get around this new business and we are excited at the prospect of its
opening




